
 
 

Teamwork Really Makes the Dream Work! 

The City of Woodland’s team has worked persistently to obtain grants, 

etc. that would be beneficial for the community. The hard work has 

finally started to pay off. The Georgia Department of Community 

Affairs has awarded the City with a Community Development Block 

Grant in the amount of $685, 289 dollars. The funds will be used to 

upgrade the City’s water system. 

A few of the City’s team members, Mayor James Carter, Council 

member Allison Owens, and Atorney Gary Byrd, stand proud as they 

hold the “Big Check” that the City received. 

Good job Woodland!! 
 


